
   BURT TOWNSHIP PLANNINNG COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

     CHAILLE TOWER CONSULTANTS FOR A 199 FT. TOWER 

   SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 BURT TOWNSHIP HALL 6:45 PM  

    7029 Birchwood Rd, Cheboygan, Mi 49721 

 

The Public Hearing was introduced at 6:45 PM by Chairman Jay Jontz:  

 PUBLIC HEARING:  To consider a special use request submitted by Chaille Tower Consultants, 

on behalf of TAG Towers, LLC, to construct a 199 ft. wireless communication and broadcast 

tower on property owned by Burt Township along Indian Road, Tax ID # 120-020-300-003-00.  

PLANNING COMMISSION ATTENDEES: Jay Jontz, Paul Janness, Gene Hodulik, and Matt Landon.  

Allen Kozlowski excused.  

PUBLIC ALSO ATTENDING:  Jim Larson, Harold Koviak, Tim MacArthur, Kim Kihnke, Katie Parker, 

David and Ann Klebba, Fred Low and Royce Low of ChailleTower,  Ken Lane of Beckett and 

Raeder, and Carolyn Hodulik, Recording Secretary 

MOTION:  Matt Landon, supported by Paul Janness to open the public hearing.  

Chairman Jay Jontz asked for public comments.  

PUBLIC COMMENT: None.  

MOTION:  Matt Landon, supported by Gene Hodulik to close the public hearing.  

The Planning Commission agreed by consensus they would further discuss the proposed special 

use request during New Business of the Planning meeting..  

Public Hearing closed at 6:50 PM 

 

Carolyn Hodulik, Recording Secretary 


